
Santa Rosa County – September and October 

The Santa Rosa County Chapter had association meetings in September and October to learn 

and mingle.  We learned about knife safety from a professional stand point, made broccoli 

salad, carved pumpkins, and had a drawing for a set of knives at each meeting and a 50/50 

raffle.   

Some of our members traveled to Jacksonville for the FSNA annual conference where two our 

cafeteria managers, Julie Goodman and Lindsey Ballew, received the Super School Awards.   

Cafeteria staff, students and teachers had fun with the National School Lunch Week 

theme:  Peace, Love and School Lunch.   

 

 


